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Shawn Alfred

From: Justin Nickels
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 2:54 PM
To: James Brey - D4; Eric Sitkiewitz - D6
Cc: Shawn Alfred
Subject: Finance Committee Request

Alderman Brey –  
 
I would like to receive approval from the Finance Committee to be allowed to fundraise for new holiday decorations for 
downtown.  
 
The current ones are from the early 1990’s and have been showing their age for years.  
 
We are working right now on a cost estimate for new decorations, and I will most likely be asking Room Tax Commission 
to help fund the replacement. But, I would still like to seek donations to help. I think we may get some good sponsors for 
this. However, I cannot do that without the consent of the Finance Committee.  
 
Would you be willing to add this discussion to your upcoming agenda?  
 
It isn’t necessarily time sensitive, but, if we are looking for possibly new decorations for the 2022-2023 season, then we 
need to get going on it.  
 
Thanks for your consideration!  
 

- Justin  

 
 


